
Important Notification Regarding Your 

Credit Card Limit 

Dear [Cardholder's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to inform you about a recent update 

to our credit card limit policy. 

Effective [Date], we will be implementing measures to enforce our credit card limit policy. This 

change aims to encourage responsible credit usage and ensure the sustainability of our lending 

practices. 

Your current credit limit is [Current Limit]. Please be advised that any charges exceeding this 

limit will result in a decline of the transaction. We encourage you to monitor your spending 

closely and manage your account within the established limit. 

If you require assistance or wish to discuss your credit limit, do not hesitate to contact our 

customer service team at [Customer Service Number] or [Customer Service Email]. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we implement this important policy. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Company Contact Information] 


